INew Castle

Stainless Plate, LLC

April 23, 2025

Dear Colleagues & Friends of NCSP:

All of us at New Castle Stainless Plate carry on with sadness given the sudden passing of our colleague,
Brian Chew, on April 13t, 2025.

Brian was a loving and committed husband, father, son, brother, uncle and friend, who is deeply missed
by those who knew and loved him.

We were lucky to have been a part of Brian’s life and to work with such a talented individual who
worked hard every day and did so with a quiet strength and humility.

Warmest Regards,
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Kevin Keeley
President and CEO

New Castle Stainless Plate, LLC



